
Woodsland Road - Parking Changes 
 

 

 

Changes proposed In this road: 

1. Due to the resident’s needs, we have kept the east side of the road totally free of 
restriction (apart from the Parking Bays at the top of the road for shoppers).  This was 
chosen as a number of resident small business owners have vans parked on this side 
of the road for security and business continuance, and also because of the large area 
of parking available in front of a long fence near the bottom of the road which does 
not affect residents. 

2. The west side of the road is to have a single yellow line down it, which will have an 
hour restriction between 12-1pm Monday to Friday.  This will have minimum 
disruption for residents but will dissuade the commuter parking which is such a 
feature of this road. 

3. The bottom of the road, north of Chancellors Park, will have the single yellow line on 
both sides due to the narrowness of the road, where parking is a hazard. Again this 
will just have a one hour restriction between 12-1pm Monday – Friday. 

 

No Waiting 
Midday to 1.00pm 
Monday to Friday 

No Waiting 
Midday to 1.00pm 
Monday to Friday 


